Vintage Cowboy Winery Rumn
Saturday, April 13, 2024

We’ve visited Pozo’s Vintage Cowboy Winery for about. 10 years, which says something about the
event’s popularity with SLO Vette members. We each bring some “heavy” appetizers to share with
one another and we “taste” some of Vintage Cowboy’s excellent wines.

What do I need to do? 1If you are planning to attend please email Russ or Denise Surber at
(rdsurber@charter.net) or text them at 805-610-0931 by Wednesday, April 10, and let them know
you’ll be there. This allows us to give the head-count to the Vintage Cowboy on Thursday.

Where do we go? We’ll gather at the Santa Margarita Park & Ride just off the Hwy 101 Santa
Margarita off ramp (both north & south) at 12:30. We’ll depart the P&R at 12:45 sharp. Be sure you
have at least 3/4 of a tank of gasoline because there is no gas in Pozo.

What do I need to bring? For the Run itself, bring a family radio (Walkie-Talkie) if you have one,
set to Channel 10. For the Winery, bring a “heavy” appetizer you can share with others, along with
a happy spirit!

What should I keep in mind? The owners of the Vintage Cowboy are excellent hosts. They let
us taste their wine without charge, bring our own food, take up their tables & chairs, and make us
very welcome. Please consider buying at least one bottle of their wine while you are there, or
joining the Vintage Cowboy’s Wine Club. You’ll discover that many of us have, and the Pick-up
Parties are an absolute delight!
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